
                       

 

  

Royal Wedding Celebrations 

To celebrate the royal wedding of Prince Harry and Meghan Markle we are 

planning a week of fun activities based on weddings for the week of 14th – 18th 

May. On 18th we will have a party to celebrate. Children are welcome to dress up 

if they wish. All food will be provided by nursery. 

Post Box We  have a post 

box situated at the nursery 

door. 

Parents can post snack 

money, 

trip money and any other 

replies or information. 

Please ensure all payments 

are in an envelope with your 

child’s name clearly labelled 

and information of what the 

contents are. 

 
  

End of Year Picnic and Fun session  

 

We are planning to have and end of year fun day and picnic during 

your child’s normal session on Wednesday 18th July. All parents / 

carers are welcome. More info to follow. 

From 25th May new laws concerning how we look after any 

dataabout your child will come into effect. To comply with this 

act our revised privacy notice is on our website  

www.ditton-nur.halton.sch..uk   

Sponsored Sports Event. 

This year we are going to hold a sponsored sports event on 

Friday 8th June. The children will complete a number of fun 

activities during their session. Sponsor forms will come out 

over the next few days if you wish to sponsor them. Any 

money raised will go to developing the outdoor area for 

summer fun! 
 

Wellies 

Please make sure your 

child has named wellies 

for outside play. We 

now have a welly rack 

to store them on. 

Contact Numbers 

Please ensure you inform us of any 

changes in contact numbers / 

information. 

Forest School 

Joanne’s group has now completed 

forest school and Laura’s group are 

having the opportunity to take part. 

Buggy Store 

We have been successful in bidding for Area Forum money for a 

new buggy store. This will be erected over the next few weeks 

and will then make the hallway more welcoming and allow us 

easier access into the building.  
 

 



We welcomed 10 new children in April and are really pleased at the way they are 

settling in. If your child started in April I’ve attached a questionnaire for you 

to fill in. If your child leaves in July I will also be sending out a questionnaire to 

gather views about the nursery. Parent feedback is really important to us so I 

would be grateful if you have chance to fill it in. 

 

Please drive carefully outside the centre. 

 Please also remember to use the car park and not park in the disabled space or right outside the 

door. 
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Underwater Street / Imagine That! 

Friday 22nd June Whole day visit 

Please remember that there is no nursery sessions on 

this day. More information about the trip to follow. 

Hot Weather 

Please ensure your child has appropriate sun lotion 

on and a hat at school during the hot weather. 

They can also bring a bottle with water in to keep 

in the classroom. Please remember that children 

are only able to have water in their bottles and not 

juice. We operate a healthy eating policy and also 

some children have allergies to the colouring and 

flavourings in juice. 

Stay and Play Sessions 
We had a really positive response to our ‘stay and 

play’. You will have the opportunity to stay with 

your child to see what they are doing in nursery, 

play alongside them, observe the way that staff 

talk to them, as well as see how independent they 

are. After this there will be an opportunity to 

have a drink and chat to your child’s Key person. 

 

The dates are as follows: 

26/06/2018 Laura’s group 

27/06/2018 Suzanne and Janes group 

28/06/2018 Joanne’s  group 

 

If you prefer to come after nursery to speak to 

your child’s key person there will be times on 

Wednesday 27th June between 3.30pm – 5.00pm. 
 

New Schools 

If your child leaves us in July then can you please 

let us know which school they are going to.  

All children leaving will have a transition sheet 

which staff will be working on in the next few 

weeks and sharing with you prior to the end of 

term.  

Half Term Holidays 

Nursery school will close 

after your child’s usual 

session on Friday 25th 

May, and reopen on 

Tuesday 5th June. Please 

note that Monday is an 

INSET day and 

therefore closed for 

children. 

 

End of Term 

 

Nursery closes on 

Wednesday 25
th

 July  
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